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Greetings, Practitioners:

Welcome to the first edition of the Circuit Court Clerk Communiqué!

This new periodic briefing from the Office of the Circuit Court Clerk is de-
signed to help keep you informed about important news, updates, dead-
lines and other relevant information affecting our office and our justice 
partners.

As you may be aware, the Kentucky Court of Justice is continuing its 
transition to an electronic court record system (eCourts) across the Com-
monwealth. We will utilize this advisory to apprise you about the future 
implementation of the new eFiling platform, File & Serve, and new case 
management system, Enterprise Justice.

We are excited about the opportunities and benefits with the coming 
change and new technology. We look forward to continuing the productive 
and professional partnership with the Bar, and we remain committed to 
providing outstanding service to all who interact with the courts, especially 
practitioners. 

Stay tuned and watch your inbox every other month (or sooner if needed) 
for more updates, helpful tips and links to valuable information.

Thank you. – David
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